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Dear Parent/Carer 

 

As part of the NSA’s fundraising for this year, we would like to create a DVD of the children’s 

Christmas performances.  

 

This would involve filming the dress rehearsal so that we could provide a good quality viewing of 

the performance for parents/carers to purchase.  

 

We would require all parents/carers to give their consent in order for this to go ahead.  

 

As the vast majority of parents/carers have already given their consent for ‘photographs of [their] 

child to be used on the school website’, we ask that parents/carers inform school if they do not 

wish for their child to be filmed. Therefore, if we have no response from you by Monday 3rd 

December, we will presume that you do give consent for your child to take part.  

 

We hope you agree that this will provide a wonderful memory of your child’s performance that 

you will be able to treasure forever.  

 

Yours sincerely (on behalf of the NSA), 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mrs J. Cockerill    Mrs D. Reynolds 

 

 

 

 


